
                                                                                                                                                  

             

 

PRIMARY SPORTS PREMIUM FUNDING 2025-2026

At Preston Primary School we pride ourselves on promoting active and healthy lifestyles through the taught curriculum, extra-curricular activities and 
participation in sports festivals and inter and intra school competitions.  

Our school vision is to create a physical education curriculum that motivates, inspires and develops every child’s enthusiasm to become a lifelong 
learner and participator in sport and knowing how to keep fit and healthy. We aim to give opportunities for all pupils to develop their physical, 
leadership and coaching skills. As a school we want to create a thrill around physical activities where every child feels confident and ready to participate.  

Primary Sports Premium: This financial year the school will receive £19,620 to support and develop the delivery of high-quality PE in school. We have a 
school development plan that demonstrates how we intend to achieve this.  

How we will use the money effectively: With reference to funding, a large proportion has been allocated to staffing costs, where adults are used to teach 
during curriculum and extra curriculum time in order to inspire and challenge our children in their PE and sporting endeavours. This also includes the cost of 
specialist sports coaches to further enhance our children’s experiences in PE. Where applicable, our PE leadership team aspire to encourage effective CPD 
courses, as well as staff learning alongside established sports coaches as they teach our children. We also book staff onto external courses to upskill them in 
areas where audits have identified need. Additionally, we use money to enable our children to compete in inter school competition as part of our School 
Games involvement. This also includes recognising achievement in the form of trophies and medals. 

Sustainability: We have ensured that PE is seamlessly woven into our curriculum with teachers having a further and continually developing confidence in 
delivering quality-first teaching in PE. This will be sustainable as we will continue to build on our current practices and afford each child the opportunity to 
flourish in all areas of sport offered at Preston Primary School.  


